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Barnoldswick extra 

As Russ's shows in Barnoldswick sold out very quickly, Peter Barton, who 
owns Barnoldswick Music and Arts Centre is putting on a third show on 
the afternoon of Sunday 18th January 2026. We know a lot of people were 
disappointed at not getting tickets for the seated area in particular so 
Peter has kindly agreed to give Russ's real fans the first opportunity to buy 
these seats. He is providing a link, which will be for the use of newsletter 
readers and people on Russ's Facebook page only, live until the end of 
August. The tickets will be made available to the public from 
1st September. There are not many tickets in total...it is a small intimate 
venue so go for it quickly. 

This is just a heads up. I will send out an email with the link tomorrow 
morning at 10am. I will make it clear in the subject line so, if you are not 
interested, you can just delete the mail. The link will go on Russ's 
Facebook page at the same time to give everyone a fair chance. First 
come, first served. 

Sue 



 

 


